
Calais School District Trustees 
Thursday, January 28, 2016 
Minutes 
 
 
 
The Calais School District Trustees met on Thursday, January 28, 2016 at 5:15 p.m. in the 
office of the Superintendent of Schools.  Attending were:  Chairman John Smith, Jr., Nick 
DelMonaco and Superintendent of Schools.  Also in attendance were Bob Greenlaw, John 
Hill, James Macdonald, Sue Carter and Peter Foster. 
 
Chairman John Smith called the meeting to order at 5:15 p.m. 
 
It was agreed by consensus to have the Superintendent obtain a quote from CES, Inc. to do 
boiler sizing and the preparation of contract documents.  It was requested that this work be 
completed by April 1, 2016 and find out if this type of project was typically done by CES, 
Inc. 
 
Motion by John Smith, second by Nick DelMonaco to adjourn at 6:40 p.m.  
 
 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
Ronald D. Jenkins, Superintendent of Schools 


